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Application for Construction of an Acute Care Facility 
 

 
Effective July 1, 2005, applications for new construction or remodeling of non-federally 
operated hospitals with an estimated project cost of $10,000,000 or more, must be 
accompanied by documentation substantiating that two public hearings were held 
concerning such proposals.  Therefore each application for hospital construction or 
remodeling must include the estimated cost of the project, excluding equipment and 
consultant fees.  For those projects with an estimated project cost of $10,000,000 or 
more, the application must also include copies of the two published public hearing 
notices; the dates the public hearing notices were published, and the name and location 
(city/town) of the publication used to publish the notices.  Likewise, applications for new 
construction or remodeling of ambulatory outpatient surgery centers with an estimated 
project cost of $3,000,000 or more, must be accompanied by documentation 
substantiating that two public hearings were held concerning such proposals.  Therefore 
each application for ambulatory outpatient surgery center construction or remodeling 
must include the estimated cost of the project, excluding equipment and consultant fees.  
For those projects with an estimated project cost of $3,000,000 or more, the application 
must also include copies of the two published public hearing notices; the dates the public 
hearing notices were published, and the name and location (city/town) of the publication 
used to publish the notices.  The application for Acute Care Facilities (State Form 50097)  
has been revised to reflect the above noted requirements.  Obtain a permit application for 
construction of an acute care facility.  
https://forms.in.gov/Download.aspx?id=5707 
 


